
   

Public Information Meeting- 2026 North Glendale Avenue Reconstruction Project 

 

The City is in the process of planning and design for the reconstruction of North Glendale Avenue from East 

Washington Street to Arthur Street.  This project is planned to include water main replacement, sanitary sewer 

replacement, storm sewer improvements, and a full reconstruction of the street.  The installation of new 

sidewalk along the entire west side of the street is under consideration.   

 

The project is planned for construction in 2026 and the City has just started the design process for all of the new 

improvements.  In order to help guide the design process, the City is planning a public information meeting for 

5:30 PM on Wednesday, May 22, 2024 at City Hall 819 Superior Avenue  in Tomah.  At this meeting, an 

overview of the preliminary project details will be presented.  After the presentation, there will be an 

opportunity for residents to ask questions or discuss concerns with City staff and the City Engineer. 

 

As the design of this project progresses, additional public information meetings will be held.  The next public 

information meeting for this project is tentatively planned for (Month of Year).  Further notification will be 

distributed to residents prior to that meeting and will be posted on the City website. 

 

The project is adjacent to Section 4(f) resources such as the park on Harrison Street and the former Goodyear 

Company Office Building (AHI no. 79263).  At this time, it is not anticipated that the project will have impacts 

on these resources.  Persons with concern for or knowledge about historic buildings and structures and 

archaeological sites are encouraged to attend this meeting or provide comments to the local units of government 

or the consultant. 

 

If you cannot attend the meeting, please submit your written comments to the Public Works Department before  

May 31, 2024.  The mailing address is:  

  

City of Tomah, Public Works Department 

Attn: N Glendale Avenue Project  

819 Superior Avenue 

Tomah, WI  54660 

 

Thank you, 

City of Tomah 

 

 

 

As the design of this project progresses, additional public information meetings will be held.  The next public 

information meeting for this project is tentatively planned for (November 2024).  Further notification will be 

distributed to residents prior to that meeting and will be posted on the City website. 

 



Properties that will receive a direct mail of the above letter are highlighted
in blue.


